
  

CHILD NUTRITION BOARD REPORT 

MARCH 16, 2021

LYNNE KEENAN, DIRECTOR

REIMBURSEMENT
 The reimbursement for February 2021 was $143,593.62

SUPPER PROGRAM
 The Supper Program is up and running. We have been getting around 120 kids a night.  

WEEKLY MEALS
 We will be changing the weekly meals to Fridays instead of Mondays. This change will 

start this Friday March 19, 2021 


